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Dear Intending Runners,

I am happy to announce that the government of Osun State in which the 
Ile-Ife Heritage Marathon will take place has offered to work with the 
Nigerian Immigration to facilitate your visa acquisition and entry into Nigeria 
to enable you participate in the marathon.

In lieu of this development, kindly send to me a copy of the bio data page of 
your  travel document on or before the close of business December 15, 
2017 if you require assistance with obtaining the Nigerian visa.

Please ignore this message if you have already sent in the data page of 
your travel document.

Happy Running
Regards

Dayo Akinbode
Feet on the Ground Adventures 
+234 8098090089


